
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 5, 2024 

            Contact: Alison Jakubcin 
      Marketing Specialist 

  989-354-1531 
  ajakubcin@aaacu.com 

   
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Celebrates 70th Annual Meeting 

Alpena, MI, March 5, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union (AAACU) recently celebrated its 70th 
Annual Meeting. 

AAACU’s Annual Meeting was hosted at Alpena 
High School and offered community members 
the opportunity to hear about the credit union’s 
growth throughout 2023. 

In addition, those in attendance had the 
opportunity to win cash prizes, with over 
$9,700.00 given away to attendees of all ages. 

AAACU is proud to give back to its communities 
and is excited to be our members’ most trusted 
and valued financial partner for life. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with 
membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of January 31, 2024, 
AAACU provides service to 46,192 members with 
total assets equal to $750,561,899. 
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